
   
   
 

June 9, 2022 
 
 
To:  CCR Operating Record 
Re:  Notification of Initiation of Assessment of Corrective Measures pursuant to 40 CFR 257.96 
 
An Assessment of Corrective Measures (ACM) has been initiated for the former Ottumwa 
Generating Station Zero Liquid Discharge Pond, as required by 40 CFR 257.96.  The ACM was 
initiated on May 9, 2022 and will be completed in accordance with the timelines defined in 40 
CFR 257.96(a).  This notification has been prepared in accordance with 40 CFR 257.95(g)(5) 
and 257.105(h)(9).  
  
This notification applies to the former Zero Liquid Discharge Pond at this facility.  All CCR was 
excavated from this unit in 2021.  
 
Signed, 

 
 
Print Name 
Jeff Maxted 
 

Title 
Manager - Environmental Services 
 

Phone No. or Email Address 
(608) 458-3853; jeffreymaxted@alliantenergy.com 
 

   


